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FOR MORE INFORMATION ON PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT, CONTACT US!

Professional Development is available through Math

Perspectives for teachers using Assessing Math Concepts

(AMC). The AMC courses are designed for teachers, math

coaches, interventionists, teacher-leaders, and other

educators of K-2+ Grade mathematics. Please contact Sheryl

Russell at sheryl@mathperspectives.com to talk about

scheduling courses for your school or district. 

Kathy Richardson answers questions from teachers across the

country who are using AMC and Developing Number Concepts

(DNC). If you have a question, please submit it to Kathy at

info@mathperspectives.com. She will reply to your questions

within a few days via a personal email. Once we have several

Q&As, we put them together in an email to send to teachers

on our mailing list. Past copies of the newsletter can be found

at mathperspectives.com.

We also invite you to follow @MathPerspectives on YouTube,

Twitter, LinkedIn, Facebook and Instagram.
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